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[bookmark: _GoBack]The Council for Better Education (CBE), of which we are a member, is commissioning a formal study of state funding of public education in Kentucky.  The study will be conducted by Picus Odden and Associates, a group of finance researchers and professors who authored the current SEEK formula.  
Since the implementation of Senate Bill 1, known as Unbridled Learning, the goal for Kentucky educators changed from Proficiency for all students under the CATS system of assessment to College and Career Readiness for all students in the KPREP system.  The purpose of the study is to design equitable and adequate funding to enable us to achieve that goal.
Contributing members of the CBE are asked to provide financial support at $0.25 per Average Daily Attendance, estimated at less than $1200 for Nelson County.
Recommendation:
Supporting the study commissioned by the Council of Better Education (CBE.)

